
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

From: Holly Cortez 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Mandatory vaccinations for college student 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 2:09:40 PM 

Either you are ill informed or a sell out to the pharmaceutical industry, because there are 
plenty of studies and data that now show people under the age of 30 have little or no risk 
from Covid 19. The risks with the mRNA shot seem to out way the benefits for this age group. 
If a woman has a right to choose whether or not to have an abortion, certainly college 
students should have the right to opt out of a shot that has already been shown to have only 
short-term benefits. Looking forward, are you then going to require them to have a booster 
shot every 6-8 months? Would it not be better for them to actually contract the virus, recover 
and then have natural immunity? Maybe you could better serve the citizens of Nevada by 
looking at the less expensive alternatives and seeing that the elderly with co-morbidity issues 
get vaccinated. 

Holly Cortez 


